
January 22, 2018 
 

 
NOTICE REGARDING THE COMMISSION’S HEARING IN INV. NO. 332-564 U.S. TRADE 

AND INVESTMENT WITH SUB-SAHARAN AFRICA: RECENT DEVELOPMENTS 
 
Assuming the government has been funded by 9 a.m. on Tuesday, January 23, 2018, the 
Commission’s hearing in Inv. No. 332-564, U.S. Trade and Investment with Sub-Saharan Africa: 
Recent Developments, will proceed as scheduled at 9:30 a.m. that day.  If the government has 
not been funded by that time, the Commission will reschedule the hearing. 
 


